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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: office@stleothegreat.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget

Parish Secretary: Magda Nowak   905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 7:00 p.m.
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament – Friday 7:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m. (followed by 8:30 a.m. Mass)

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 4:30 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 3:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.
For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099
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Animal
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Daniel Baturensky, DVM
4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
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Brooklin
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Dr. Austin Saldanha
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DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385
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Serving our Community with Compassion

Melissa Barnes
Funeral Director

Richard Barnes
Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863
905.655.3662

BARNES MEMORIAL

FUNERAL HOME

Accounting • Bookkeeping • Personal & Corporate Taxes
Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  905-668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.
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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH
130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2

905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519
www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: office@stleothegreat.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Magda Nowak   905-655-3286 x 101

We saw his star in the East
and have come to worship Him
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DECORATING THE CHURCH FOR 
CHRISTMAS: IT’S A LOT OF WORK 
Once again this Christmas the church sanctuary was a sight 
to behold.  No, we’re not in competition with other parishes 
in the way they might prepare their church environment for 
the celebration of the Birth of Our Messiah, Jesus Christ; we 
simply want to decorate our worship space in a way that is 
worthy of Our Great Saviour and to do Him just homage.  
Our parish, in some remote way, advanced toward that goal 
in the decorations for this year. 
The canvas we had to work with was already greatly 
changed with the recent painting of the sanctuary walls with 
warm, earthy colours.  The new sacred image of Christ 
Crucified at the center of the sanctuary wall is such a 
moving reflection of Jesus’ ultimate cost in saving us – His 
death on that Cross – the very reason He was born and 
came into this world, to die for our sins and to put to death, 
death forever for those who have come to believe in Him.  
All else in decorations was only to frame and point to that 
reality between the Christmas Crib and the Cross of Calvary. 
At first sight, it might appear that set up for the church at 
Christmas is simply a matter of setting things out like the 
manger, the flowers and the trees, but in reality the setting 
up of the church takes place over days and with many hours 
of work and planning. 
STEP 1.  All of the Christmas decorations, trees, wreathes, 
lights and various materials need to be taken out of storage. 
STEP 2.  The Christmas trees need to be unpacked from 
their boxes, assembled and ‘fluffed’ to make them appear 
full and ‘real’.  The wreathes also are fluffed to appear full 
and round. 
STEP 3.    This is the actual day of assembling all the various 
parts of trees, wreathes, the manger and its figures in the 
various areas of our large sanctuary and on this day the 
ordered poinsettia flowers arrive.  The areas to be decorated 
are the manger, the statue of Our Lady, the altar itself and 
the altar area as well as the Tabernacle.  This year we spent 
about 9-hours from start to finish of the sanctuary set-up on 
the Friday before Christmas. 
STEP 4.  The set-up of the extra chairs in the church for the 
overflow crowds of Christmas Eve which is usually done by 
the Knights of Columbus the day before Christmas or 
following the last Mass of the 4th Sunday of Advent. 
The key to good decorating for Christmas is to keep your 
decorations proportional to the size and shape of the 
church sanctuary itself.  With a large, wide sanctuary like 
ours, small decorations and flowers would appear sparse 
and puny compared to the large space.  The flowers, 
manger figures as well as the number of trees must be in 
keeping with the vast size of the space to be decorated.  
Materials used, since they adorn the Real Presence of Jesus 

in the Eucharist and God’s House, should be of good quality 
and worthy of the reality and presence of our God.   
This year the following people assisted with the various 
parts of church decoration: 
STEP 1 – Andrzej, Matthew, Jacob Nowak 
STEP 2 – Yvonne, Marko and Monika Naterer; Magda 
Nowak, Karen, Cindy Schillings; Joan Barker; Maria, Markian 
Kchik 
STEP 3 – Maria, Markian Kchik; Ferma Collings; Silvia Elek; 
Rosemary White; Fr. Charles; Magda, Matthew Nowak 
This year, more than ever before, so many people went 
forward to the foot of the sanctuary area following the 
Christmas Masses to take in the splendour of the Christmas 
decorating, to visit the Manger and to take pictures of the 
beauty that Christmas is to the Christian heart and soul. 
STEP 5.  This is the less popular part of Christmas when we 
disassemble all of the Christmas decorations which adorned 
the sanctuary of the church and restore it to the way it was 
before Advent and Christmas.   
The artful and important work of decorating a church for 
any liturgical season and celebration requires much time 
and effort as well as planning and team work.  As pastor I 
am grateful for the various people who have come together 
once again this year to work toward making our parish 
church a bright reflection of the good news of our Saviours 
birth. 
Thanks goes out also to all those who work within the 
various ministries in the parish and show such dedication 
and faithfulness to what they have been called to do. 
 
 

THANKS TO THE 11:00 AM. MASS CHOIR 
A special note of 
gratitude goes out to 
Mr. Ted Schuck, choir 
director for the 11 am. 
Sunday Mass and all 
of the choir members 
who, this year, 

covered three of the four Christmas Masses.  This year, 
with the NET Team present and active in the 
development of youth ministry, we have been hard 
pressed to find someone who could cover the 4:30 pm. 
Saturday Mass during the interim when our NET team is 
not available.  Also, once mid-May comes the Team will 
be leaving us and we will again need someone to cover 
the NET team Masses.  Ted was good enough to offer 
covering the first Mass of Christmas – the 4:30 pm. with 
his daughter, but then when his choir heard about this 
they themselves offered to sing at the 4:30 pm and the 
7:00 pm., along with the 11 am. Sunday Mass.   

             Fr. Charles 

 JANUARY 6, 2019 
     

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday, January 12th                
4:30 p.m.   † Ken Wesley & members of the Foley Family 
Sunday, January 13th                 
9:00 a.m.  Intentions of Catholic Mothers Group 
11:00 a.m. † Jackie Ford 
 

There will be no daily Mass on January 8, 9, 10 & 11 
 

GIFT OF SECURITIES 
You can now support the Church using securities (stocks, 
mutual funds, bonds.). You will not have to pay any 
capital gains on your gift and you will get a tax receipt 
for the full amount. Also, you can divide up your gift to 
as many Archdiocesan charities as you wish (e.g. Parish 
Offertory or building fund, ShareLife, The Shepherds’ 
Trust etc.). For more information please contact the 
Parish Office or the Development Office or the 
Archdiocese at 416-934-3411 or at 
development@archtoronto.org 
 

2019 OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
2019 offertory envelopes are available in the Quiet Room. 
Please write your name and address on envelopes for the 
first few weeks of 2019 to confirm your contact information. 
Please do not use previous years envelopes  
 

PRE-AUTHORIZED GIVING 
Anyone wishing  to  register  for Pre‐Authorized Giving 
can pick up forms in the vestibule. You can return the 
form to the office or put in the donation basket. 
If you wish to increase your current monthly donation, 
please  email  the  parish  office  at 
office@stleothegreat.ca 
 

FAMILY of FAITH DONATIONS 
Tax receipts for Family of Faith donations will be issued 
by the office of Family of Faith. 

 

Register for Grade 1 French Immersion 
You are invited to enrol your child into the French 
Immersion program at schools across the Durham Catholic 
District School Board. Online registration opens December 
10, 2018 to January 18, 2019. Students entering Grade 1 
in September 2019 are eligible to register. Visit dcdsb.ca 
and click on the French Immersion banner to register. 
Opening Doors to Opportunities!  

 

Kindergarten Registration 
You are invited to register your child for Kindergarten at one 
of the Durham Catholic schools across the region. Your child 
must be turning 4 years of age by December 31, 2019 in 
order to enrol. Online registration will take place from 
January 14-19, 2019. Visit dcdsb.ca to register. For 
questions, email admissions@dcdsb.ca. 

VOCATION SEEDS 
“On  entering  the  house,  they  saw  the  child  with Mary  his 
mother;  and  they  knelt  down  and  paid  him  homage.  Then, 
opening  their  treasure chests,  they offered him gifts of gold, 
frankincense, and myrrh.” God asks us to give our lives. What 
treasures  have  been  given  to  you  to  share  with  others  in 
Christ’s name?  If you  think God  is calling you  to be a priest, 
religious  or  deacon,  contact  Fr.  Chris  Lemieux,  Vocation 
Director,  Archdiocese  of  Toronto  416‐968‐0997, 
vocations@archtoronto.org, ww.vocationstoronto.ca 

 

Catholic Family Services  
Heart to Heart Gala 

SAVE THE DATE! Saturday, February 23, 2019 Deer Creek Golf 
& Banquet Facility, Ajax. 14th Annual Heart to Heart Gala for 
Catholic  Family  Services  of  Durham.  Tickets  are  just  $100 
each,  and  are  available  for  purchase  now!  Contact  Tania 
McClean (905) 725‐3513 x 121 www.cfsdurham.com for more 
information. 
 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 2019 
Ecumenical Prayer Service Theme: “Justice, Only Justice, 
You Shall Pursue” (Deuteronomy 16:20) 
Come and join us in an ecumenical prayer service led by 
Catholic, Anglican and Orthodox bishops along with 
Leaders from Christian Churches in GTA. Sunday January 
27, 2019 at 4:30pm, St James Anglican Cathedral, 106 
King St. E., Toronto, ON (King & Church Sts.) Organized 
by Greater Toronto Area Christian Council of Churches 
(GTACCC). Refreshments to follow. For further 
information, please contact The Ecumenical and Interfaith 
Affairs Office at (416) 934-3400 x 344 or 
ecumenical@archtoronto.org 
 

CALLING ALL CATHOLIC MOMS! 
Join our Mother's Ministry! We meet once a month to 
talk about all different topics of interest. Meet other 
likeminded Catholic women, pray together and for each 
other and learn how to grow your own Faith and your 
families'. Join us for our next meeting on Wed January 9 
at 8pm in the Quiet Room. 
Contact annalisa@catholicmomsgroup.com or  
visit www.catholicmomsgroup.com 
for more information.  
 

DAILY MASS READINGS 
Parishioners throughout the Archdiocese of Toronto can 
now find the Canadian daily readings on the 
www.archtoronto.org website. The Daily Readings tab 
can be found under the Our Catholic Faith drop-down 
menu on the archdiocesan website. Please visit the 
website to make the readings part of your daily faith 
routine. 
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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: office@stleothegreat.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget

Parish Secretary: Magda Nowak   905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
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Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament – Friday 7:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m. (followed by 8:30 a.m. Mass)
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Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 3:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca
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The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.
For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L

H O M E

TOYOTA Co.
SALES � PARTS � SERVICE

David
Marshall

Sales &
Leasing

1025 Dundas Street West
1-866-386-4792

david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital

Daniel Baturensky, DVM
4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby

P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

Care for your entire family

INVISALIGN
SENIORS

DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

brooklindentalcentre.com

Serving our Community with Compassion

Melissa Barnes
Funeral Director

Richard Barnes
Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863
905.655.3662

BARNES MEMORIAL

FUNERAL HOME

Accounting • Bookkeeping • Personal & Corporate Taxes
Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  905-668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

St. Leo the Great CWL

All Are Welcome

Jackie McVeigh
President

905-493-4677

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan    905 620 0351
lgba2008@yahoo.ca

www.StLeoTheGreat.ca/knights

ASSOCIATES IN OPTOMETRY

15% off with ad
31 Baldwin St.

905.655.6116

SPOT Brooklin

Optometric

Centre

905.655.6200
www.brooklineyecare.ca

38 Baldwin St.  905-655-3100
CorradosRestaurant.com

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Turn your home into a

Smart Home!

$50 donated to
St. Leo's

for every new contract.

chris@durhamsecurity.ca

Chris Leahy

D U R H A M
SECURITY

 905-556-1801

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Resurrection Cemetery
905-668-8912

Laura Kurucz, BSc.
Sales Representative

"Serving Durham & Surrounding Areas"
O: 905-493-5220

 TF: 800-496-9220
BuyandSellwithLaura.ca

For all your mortgage needs!

Caroline Anderson
Mortgage Agent

905.999.5776
caroline.anderson@migroup.ca

Brokerage #10428

5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby (one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH
130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2

905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519
www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: office@stleothegreat.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Magda Nowak   905-655-3286 x 101

We saw his star in the East
and have come to worship Him




